
 
 
 
We are getting closer to warmer days and longer daylight hours which gives us the 
opportunity to organise some activities on our golf course during weekday evenings.  
 
A couple of years ago 2019, in fact, we trialed something we called ‘Golf Experience’ 
where new members and those with higher handicaps could practice by going 
around on the course with one of our more experienced players, either singly or in a 
small group. This proved to be very popular, everyone was welcome, there was no 
pressure, it was informal, there was a ‘social atmosphere’ and we had a get-together 
over a drink in ESCAPE afterwards.  
 
Unfortunately the advent of Covid-19 meant we didn’t really follow this up. However, 
I’m happy to say that Erik van Ginkel, one of our younger members and a former 
Club Captain has volunteered to take the lead on this this year. 
  
Through May, June and July, on a weekly basis, we will play on one mid-week 
evening (day yet to be determined). The idea would be that those interested will 
meet up at the Check Inn around 17:30 and we will take it from there.  
 
A note here of course: we will need several of our more experienced players to join 
in to make this work! 
 
Erik will send out a note to the membership in due course with more details. Just to 
say that previously, as examples, we could accommodate playing a few or up to nine 
holes, play ‘scrambles’, or play a qualifying round. Just practicing in the nets or on 
the putting green should also be possible. 
 
This note has gone out to all members. It’s your golf club. If you have any ideas 
you’d like to bring forward for this activity, let Erik know 
by email:  Erik.vanGinkel@ext.esa.int 
 
 
 


